Joe Bush

County Of Oﬂ'qwq Commissioner

. . # Linda Brown
Office of the Water Resources Commissioner B i
12220 Fillmore Room 141 West Olive, Ml 49460 Ph.(616) 994-4530  FAX (616) 994-4529  Email waterresourcescommissioner@miottawa.org

June 6, 2018

To:  Property Owners in the Hidden Meadows Drainage District

We are planning to begin work on a drainage improvement project in your area. The contractor working on this
project is Tiles Excavating, and the contractor and their subcontractors will be working in the backyards of 7828,
7832, 7836, and 7840 Meadowood Drive and the backyards of 7878 and 7888 Meadows Court. The work includes
installing storm sewer, site grading, and removal of brush/trees within a 20 foot easement centered on the property
line.

The tentative start date for tree removal in the backyards will be late next week, and the tentative start date for storm
sewer installation and grading will be Monday, June 18. The project is expected to be finished in less than two
weeks. These start dates are tentative and may be changed depending on contractor schedule or weather.

Please check our website for any future updates and/or changes.

We appreciate your patience during the construction. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the
construction, please feel free to contact our consulting engineer representative Lucas Timmer with Prein&Newhof at
(616) 394-0200.



